From: Borough Planning

To: info@sternedesign.co.uk

Cc: PScanl

Subject: Planning Application 22/01696/F FAO: Freyja Gosling-Belfield
Date: 13 October 2022 09:48:04

Hi Freyja,

Thank you for your email and attachments.

| have reviewed the attached drawing and can confirm that | now have enough information to
validate your application. It will be valid from todays date, with the official letter to follow.

For future reference to avoid confusion and potential invalidation of future applications,
drawings must not contain the wording “Not to scale” or “Do not scale” or words to that effect
as all drawings submitted must be true to the stated scale.

Hope the above point can come in handy for you at some point.

Have a pleasant day and | look forward to any correspondence we might have in the future.

Kind Regards,

Environment and Planning
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

Luke BArch (Hons)
borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk

W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk
borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.
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